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Ann Machado - [WARNING: A/’V UNSCANNABLE]Amended sign permit application

From: Bud Elliott <Bud.Elliott@fastsigns.com>

To: "Ann Machado (amachado@portlandmaine.gov)" <amachado@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 5/11/2015 4:18 PM

Subject: [WARNING: A/V UNSCANNABLE]Amended sign permit application

Attachments: Sapporol.JPG; Sapporo2.JPG; Sapporo3.JPG

Hi Ann,
Hopefully I’'ve given you enough information to amend the Sapporo application ( 201402877 ). Let me know if
there is anything else and I'll get it right over to you. Thanks. bud

Bud Elliott

Fastsigns of Maine | Owner | bud.elliott@fastsigns.com
413 Western Ave., South Portland, Maine 04106
Phone: 207-773-5499 | Fax: 207-773-9802
www.fastsigns.com/262
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